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16TH ANNUAL SYMPOSIUM OF THE CROATIAN PHYSIOLOGICAL SOCIETY 

 

Dear colleagues, members and friends of the Croatian Physiological Society, we are 

happy to announce that the 16th Annual symposium of the Croatian Physiological Society 

with international participation will be held on 28 - 29 September 2023 in Osijek, Croatia at 

the Faculty of Medicine Osijek (J. Huttlera street 4). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The preliminary program will soon be available. You may view the program on the CPS 

website (www.hdf.hr). Early registration is officially open and will last until September 1st 

2023. The deadline for abstract submission is September 7th 2023.  

We look forward to seeing you soon!  

Best regards, 

 

Prof. Aleksandra Dugandžić, MD, PhD 

President of the Croatian Physiological Society 

Prof. Ines Drenjančević, MD, PhD 

Vicepresident of the Croatian Physiological Society and principal Symposium organizer  

http://www.hdf.hr/

